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Dear Representative Post, 
 
Please do you best to pass this bill.   
 
It should not be illegal for a person to relieve some of their symptoms of perennial allergies by 
purchasing pseudophedrine.  
 
My limited Social Security income does not allow for visits to a physician or the ever increasing costly 
prescriptions.  I go to the doctor only when it is an absolute health emergency for me, because the high 
cost of medical care and prescriptions are prohibitive.  My chronic rhinitis symptoms are not only 
distressing, I can barely breathe at times because of the phlegm accumulation in my throat.  I would 
very much like to be able breathe with more ease and live a more active lifestyle. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sharon Conn 
 


